
 
 
 

3rd Cryo-EM user forum 
2021 

Save the date 
 

Dear interested cryo-EM users,  
 
We want to continue the cryo-EM user forum. Therefore I want you to save the 
date 7th and 8th September 2021.  
 
This year`s program will contain news and discussions about your projects and 
the StruBiTEM facility. We hopefully can win some guest speakers to give a talk 
about their success story “from the idea to the publication”.  
  
To encourage scientific discussions, we will have a poster session and project 
work to different topics concerning cryo-EM.  
 
The user forum will be a Zoom session this year.  
Detailed information about the program will follow soon.  
 
If you want to participate, please send an email to  
strubitem-contact@uni-koeln.de until June 30th 
subject line: Cryo-EM user forum 2021 
 
In the last years, we offered a pre-course that gives an overview about the 
single particle workflow and concepts that come up in this workflow. If you are 
new in the field and if you are interested in such a pre-course, give me a note in 
the email.  
We will just offer this pre-course, if there is enough interest in that.  
 
I hope to welcome you at the 3rd Cryo-EM user forum 2021. 
 

Monika Gunkel 


